
Road Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

January 9, 2014 

 

Attendance: Roger Thompson, Christina Goodwin, Glen Hanson, Chuck Stata 

 

Absent: Jiri Hajek, Barrie Sawyer 

 

Meeting called to order 5:07 p.m. 

 

The Committee needs to review for upcoming projects, guardrail replacement and culvert replacement.  

These items need to be added to the original planning.  

 

At this time, the Committee will recommend the following submission for the 2014 Warrant Article and 

consideration for the Select Board: 

 

• Recommend approximately 2,100 foot section of North Groton Road taking into consideration 

that this section may have to be adjusted by the potential for culvert replacement or under drain 

installation 

• Warrant Article amount is $199,500 (based upon quote information received by DA White) 

 

Other items to consider during this process: 

  

• Recommend that signs be purchased for the project and put in place at least 2 weeks in advance 

of starting the 2014 section  

• Recommend ditching be done by the Highway Department  

• Recommend leaving the existing guard rail in place until 2015 – then quote out and have replaced 

• Recommend lowering the cost of the guard rail replacement by utilizing the Highway Department 

to pull existing guard rail in 2015 

 

To do for the Committee:  

• Future quotes for guardrail replacement 

• More site visits to update the plan moving forward 

• Update the plan with the recommendations for 2014  

• Update the plan with culvert crossings and guardrail locations 

 

The committee will attend the budget hearing on 2/4/14 at 6:00 pm and the next Road Committee meeting 

is scheduled for March 6, 2014 at 5:00pm at the Groton Public Library.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm. 

 


